
 

      Newton Intramural Sports 
 

  

 

Track and Field  

August-October 
Track and field is an excellent 

opportunity to enjoy the last months of 

summer sun while 

engaging in friendly 

competition in running, 

jumping, discus, and shot 

put. All 6
th

, 7
th

, and 8
th

 

graders are welcome to 

join! 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade students will 

compete with all middle schools, 

including an end-of-season tournament 

for the 8
th

 grade team. 6
th

 graders will 

compete in a tournament of their own 

held on Newton’s track and field.  

 

Basketball 

October-March 
Learn skills in dribbling, 

shooting, passing, and game-

playing in order to dominate the 

court. Girls’ basketball is held 

in the fall and welcomes all 7
th

 

and 8
th

 grade girls. Boys’ 

basketball tryouts begin in December 

and the season starts in January for all 

7
th

 and 8
th

 grade boys. Teams will play 

against all schools and 8th graders 

compete for a chance to win the end-of-

season championship. There is a coed 

6
th

 grade team held after the completion 

of the boys’ basketball season – get the 

skills you need ahead of time!  

For more information, visit Newton’s webpage:  

Explore › Students › Athletics/Intramurals  
or contact Mrs. Sutton - msutton@lps.k12.co.us 

Wrestling  

October-December 

Find your passion pinning opponents and 

earning your place at the top of the podium. 

All 6
th

, 7
th

, and 8
th

 graders are welcome! 

Learn the necessary skills to take down the 

competition (literally!)  

including 7
th

 and 8
th

 graders  

competing in end-of-season  

championship matches and  

6
th

 graders competing in two  

wrestling festivals. Medals  

and glory await all participants! Think you’ve 

got what it takes?   

 

 

Girls’ Volleyball 

March-May 
Bump, set, spike, and take your team to the 

top!  All 7
th

 and 8
th

 grade girls are welcome 

to practice and compete against the other  

schools. 8
th

 graders will  

  dominate an end-of-season 

tournament. 6
th

 grade girls will 

have the opportunity to practice 

the foundational skills in late 

Spring. With great teamwork 

and motivation, your team 

could be #1! 


